
Hello Band & Orchestra Families,
I’m thrilled to announce our plans to travel to Chicago are underway!  This email contains all
the information you’ll need to register.

Please see these documents for complete tour information:

Parent Letter
Full Refund Program
Tour Itinerary
Gift of Education

Important things to know going forward:
● The trip is pending School Board approval. It’s likely to be approved but not taken for

granted.
● Once registered, all communication regarding the trip is between participants and

WorldStrides. Directors don’t handle any of the management, or have access to
participant’s accounts.  Please contact WorldStrides first with any questions.

● The maximum number of participants is 104.  Beyond that you’ll be put on a wait list.
You’re encouraged to register as soon as you are able.  The portal is open now.

Thank you,
Mr. Jensen / Mr. Rose

https://drive.google.com/file/d/14GEvxVunx7EqXXcLmFNs3dstvWnpxJVh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hBXBEXqCZXu-Q1E2AGZbF3jhK7mGamtO/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dCKq3vDtJal72F2IGz5rCrKnnFMIq9C5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vvlkj66R7DrttiKZvzKkI9j0LCBs7WlJ/view?usp=sharing

